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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        
C IN CHATTER  

P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 February 2011 

 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 
The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday February 3rd, 2010 at 7 PM (doors open 
at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 
www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions.  

Other Announcements 

Time for everyone to pay your annual dues. Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior 
members. If you didn’t pay at the January meeting, you can bring your check (made out to 
“Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the February meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   
Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

PROGRAM – The topic for this months’ program has not been decided at this time.  

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in February. 
If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 
them. 
No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the March 2011 meeting. Don K. has signed up to bring snacks 
in April. 

COIN of the MONTH – Buffalo Nickel. (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as a collector, would like to 
have, would be appreciated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 
month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 
into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 
COIN QUIZ – We will not be having a quiz this month. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 
members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 
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Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  
Last month’s meeting was held on January 6th. We had 21 members along with some spouses and 2 guests 
attend our Pot Luck, which had been delayed one month from its’ usual December date. We also had one 
new member join. Charlotte N., a youth member, who joins her dad, brother and sister as members. 
 
Secretary Mark H. and outgoing Vice-President Stuart R. called the meeting to order in place of absent 
President at 7:00. We got down to the business of eating before resuming the business meeting. 
Mark gave a quick report on the November and December Coin shows from the perspective of President 
Dave F. Mark then mentioned the upcoming January shows. 
Mark reminded everyone of the Coin of the Month, Door Prize, and Raffle Prize. 
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  
Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $2,340.87 in the club account. A motion was made 
and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete 
Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at the meeting.) 
 
Old Business 
We received a $1000 donation from the Kathy F. who had us handle estate auction for her. 
No updates on a new meeting location.  
 
New Business 
We have confirmed that meeting room for all 2011 dates thanks to the work of Don K. 
Discussed the CWNA elections and the club voted for Howard H. for the position of President. Dave F. will 
submit our ballot with that selection. 
The NSCC elections were held. Kerry H. is the new Vice-President, Dave We. won the Treasurer position in 
a close vote, Rich M. and Dave Wi. are the new Directors. Congratulations to all the new Board members. 
 
Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 
Chris B. passed around a 1878-S Morgan dollar in a holder that commemorated the Louisville, CO. 
centennial. 
 
Coin Quiz Winner 
No Coin Quiz 
 
Prize Winners 
Coin of the Month: Lincoln cent Memorial reverse. Gary B. took home the pot of 3 coins. 
Door Prize: A 1988 Proof Set was won by Andrew T. 
Raffle Prize: A 1944 Walking Liberty Half in a PCGS AU58 slab was also won by Andrew T. 
 
Program 
No Program was given as we held our Pot Luck dinner that was moved due to the cancelation of the 
December meeting. 
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                                                                                                Coin Picture of the Month 
 

  
                                                                                                                                                  1955 Doubled Die 

U P  C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

FEBRUARY – NO SHOWS SCHEDULED 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  
F O R  2 0 1 1  

PRESIDENT  * 

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

KERRY H. 

SECRETARY  * 

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

RICH M. 

DIRECTOR # 2  * 

STEVE L. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

DAVE WI. 

 
 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2011 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 
Page”, just email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


